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INFORMATION 
Palais Theatre 

 

Franklin TAS 
   

PICTURED:  PALAIS THEATRE – BUILT 1911   

The Palais Theatre in Franklin has been the 
most prestigious hall in the Huon Valley since 
it was constructed in 1911.  It has been 
lovingly restored in the last 20 years and has 
retained all its magnificent heritage features 
boasting one of the most impressive pressed 
tin ceilings in Australia. The Palais is a 
popular venue for weddings and private 
parties and functions as well as being 
regularly used for community classes and 
markets. 

What we do 
The Palais is owned by the Huon Valley 
Council but is managed by a committee of 
volunteers – the Palais Management 
Committee.  This Committee ensures that 
the theatre is well maintained, oversees all 
bookings for functions and organises 
upgrades of theatre assets and services. 

The Palais Management Committee is 
supported by the Friends of the Palais who 
volunteer to assist where necessary, 
particularly in ensuring that our beautiful 
theatre is always looking her best and in the 
running of Palais run events such as the 
regular movie night. 

 

 

How do I get involved? 
Volunteers can become involved with the 
Palais as much or as little as they wish.  
Elections for the Palais Management 
Committee are held each year for those who 
want to be directly involved with the running 
of the Palais.  Everyone is welcome to 
become a Friend of the Palais and be 
included on our database and help out as 
they can.  

Become a Member 
To become a volunteer of the Palais Theatre, 
please send an inquiry via our website 
www.franklinpalais.com  or come to one of 
our regular events such as the Palais movie 
night which is held on the first Sunday 
evening of every month and have a chat. 

Contact Us 
Send us a message via our website, 
www.franklinpalais.com, we look forward to 
hearing from you soon. 

 

 

 

The Palais foyer 
Walk back in time when you enter the Palais through its 
front doors. 

 

The Palais hall 
A grand hall with hardwood floors, stage, sound, 
lighting, art deco features and pressed metal ceiling. 
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